
Confirmation – Clarifications on publication 

 

The company “MYILINEOS HOLDINGS S.A.”, in reply to the letter of the 

Capital Market Committee under protocol nr. 105/11.1.2008 regarding a 

publication at “IMERISSIA” newspaper of same date, wishes to clarify the 

following: 

The construction of an aluminum unit, which will be supplied by a power 

generator in the area of Saudi Arabia, is part of the business plans of our 

Company. The planning of the investment is at an early stage and the terms 

and conditions of its development are currently being explored. 


